SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH COLLEGE
UNIVERSITY OF DELHI

Date: 03.04.2024

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR STUDENTS

It has been informed to the Competent Authority of the College that some students
of the College are not maintaining discipline in the classes and create disturbance
during teaching-learning process. It has also come to the notice of the undersigned
that some students also do not behave respectfully with the teachers and staff

members of the College.

This has been viewed seriously by the Competent Authority of the College.
Therefore, all the students of the College are hereby strictly warned to maintain
proper diséipline in the College and behave respectfully with the teachers and staff
members, failing which necessary disciplinary action will be taken against such

students.

(Prof. .Arun Kumar Attree)
Principal

Copy to:

- Convener, Discipline Committee
- College Website

- ERP Portal

- A.O. Admn.

- SPA



